
MINISTRIES & NEEDS 

The Lord’s Supper Love Fund recipient for this quarter is  
Elizabeth Yon. If you would like to contribute to helping out this 
church member in financial need, please clearly mark your check 
or donation envelope with “Lord’s Supper Love Fund.” Thank you 
for your generosity! 

Food Pantry items needed: 
February 26   -   Cereals 

March  5        -    Pinto beans & Cornbread mixes 

March 12       -    Soups & Crackers 

We need a new Christmas Shoe Boxes  
Team Leader to step up! 

After many years of faithfully and tirelessly leading our church's  
participation in Samaritan's Purse Operation Christmas Child, Judy 
Thompson will retire from this volunteer position following Christmas 
2023. Under her leadership, this mission has become both  
successful and beloved in our church. Thank you Judy! 
 

Thanks also to the many church donors and volunteers who supply,  
Organize, and pack Christmas shoe boxes with gifts for children 
around the world each year. 
 

We are seeking a new volunteer team leader for 2024. That  
person will apprentice with Judy this year. If you are interested in 
leading this ministry team, contact Judy at  (276) 733-9456 for  
further information, or call the church office at (276) 728-7801.  

Thank you! 

 

We’re glad YOU are here! If you’re visiting us today, please take a 
moment to fill out one of the green Visitor cards in the pews with 
whatever contact information you are comfortable sharing with us, 
and drop it in one of the wooden boxes by the exits.  

We’d love the opportunity to get to know you better! 
February 19, 2023 

Our Leadership Team  
Pastor                                           Ryan Mills   

Deacon Chairman Bill Smyer 

Administrative Assistant Norma Ring 

 February 19 February 26 

Nursery - 
Sunday School 

Coming Soon! Coming Soon! 

Nursery - 
Worship Service 

Paula Pulliam &  
Victoria Sweeney 

Maria Record & 
Angela Armstrong 

    

Ushers  
Deacon of the 

Month 

Please see Pat Sharp to volunteer  Dan Huff 

    

Audio, Video, and Computer Operators 

Dr. Mike Fariss, Greg Yonce 

To place an Event or Announcement in the bulletin: 

Submit requests to the Church Office no later than 3pm on Wednesday for that Sunday’s bulletin. 

Submissions should be less than 350 characters (including spaces) or 60 words.  

FBCH reserves the right to correct or adjust submissions as needed. 

1401 N. Main Street 

Hillsville, VA 24343 

(276) 728-7801 

 www.fbchillsville.org 

office@fbchillsville.org 

pastor@fbchillsville.org 

youth@fbchillsville.org 

music@fbchillsville.org 

First Baptist Church  
of Hillsville 

GET CONNECTED! 
If you want to learn more about FBCH ministries or  

programs, receive church communications, or just  

update your contact info with us, please visit our “Get  

Connected!” page on the church’s website (in the “About Us” 

section) and fill out the form to let us know what you need! 



FBCH’S WEEK 
AT A  

GLANCE... Welcome  

  

Worship & Praise All Glory Laud and Honor  

 Leaning on the Everlasting Arms  

  

Scripture Reading Matthew 16:13-19 

  

Worship & Praise Praise to the Lord  

  

Message Jesus’s Ministry: Part II 

 Acts 1 

  

Invitation I Want to Know You  

  

Closing  

  

As We Go  

WORSHIP SERVICE S February 19 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am  Worship Service 

M February 20 

   

   

   

T February 21 

3pm  Stewardship 

6:30pm  Building & Grounds 

   

W February 22 

  Lent begins/Ash Wed. 

6pm  Family Night! 

   

T February 23 

10am  Bible Study 

   

   

F February 24 

   

   

S February 25 

9am  God’s Handy Helpers 

   

   

S February 26 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am  Worship Service 

11:30am  
Fellowship Lunch & 
Business Meeting 

  (For every house is built by someone, but the  
builder of all things is God.) Now Moses was faithful in 
all God's house as a servant, to testify to the things that 
were to be spoken later, but Christ is faithful over God's 
house as a son. And we are his house, if indeed we hold 

fast our confidence and our boasting in our hope. 
 

Hebrews 3:4-6 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

The Fellowship Committee hosted a Widows and  
Widowers Banquet on Saturday, February 18 that was a  
wonderful time of fellowship for all involved. Thank you to  
everyone who took time and participated in making this a  
special time for our widows and widowers.  God Bless You!!! 

Are you interested in the book of Revelation? Our current 
Bible Study is on the Letters to the Seven Churches in the 
book of Revelation, and it takes an in-depth look at the  
context surrounding each letter to give you a deeper  
understanding of the Lord’s Word to His people during times of  
struggle. Come find out just how relevant God’s Word to His 
people always is! 
  
LEVEL UP your Bible understanding and your discipleship 
walk—it’s always a great time to jump in and learn!  

Our Family Night! meal on February 22 is sponsored by Sam 
and Cathy Sweeney in memory of Ronald & Ronnie Powers, 
and by Mike and Linda Fariss in memory of Ralph & Betty 
Fariss, and John & Virginia Manuel. The menu is chicken  
nuggets, mac n cheese, and cookies.  Enjoy! 

Our next Fellowship Luncheon and Business Meeting is on  
February 26.  The menu is broccoli & cheese soup,  
sandwiches, and dessert.  Please join us in the Fellowship Hall 
immediately after the worship service to enjoy this lunch, and 
our Business meeting will follow back in the sanctuary. 


